
                  Village of Salado 

Planning & Zoning Commission Meeting 

Tuesday, August 20, 2013 @ 1:30PM 

301 N. Stagecoach Rd. 

 

 
Members Present:   Gerry Reihsen, Ronnie Tynes, Larry Wolfe, Will Lowery 

 

Members Absent:   Josh Bratton 

 

Others Present:  Margaret Murray, Lyndsey Barrett, Tim Brown 

 

Chairman Ronnie Tynes called the meeting to order at 1:50PM.  A quorum was present.  

 

2.  LaPaloma Subdivision on FM 2484 
 Tim Brown explained the purpose and benefit of LaPaloma Subdivision.  Village Engineer, John Simcik, 

(who was not present at meeting) has reviewed the plans and has submitted comments.  Mr. Brown will 

work with Mr. Simcik to address issues.   

 Motion was made by Gerry Riehsen to recommend approval of LaPaloma Subdivision, pending approval 

by John Simcik, Village Engineer, and approval by the Board of Aldermen.  Motion was seconded by 

Ronnie Tynes; motion carried, 4 to 0. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 2:10PM. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Margaret Murray 

Village Secretary 

 


